Pickleball Fundraiser

The Coaldale Pickleball Club and the Lethbridge Pickleball club are hosting “A Night with the
Chevelle’s Band” on Friday, July 14, 2023 at “The Place”, 420 6 Street South Lethbridge. The facility
opens at 5pm and the band starts at 9 pm. The cost for a ticket to enter the facility is $20 of which 100%
of the proceeds will be split between the two respective pickleball clubs and will be used for equipment

and materials. Tickets sold at the door will not become part of this venture. It is important to support

these clubs for the development and growth of Pickleball. You can purchase a ticket from executive
members listed below. In addition, executive members will attend a number of Pickleball events at both
LSCO and the outdoor/indoor facilities in Coaldale to sell tickets in person. Cash is preferred to purchase
your ticket. If you want to E-Transfer then you can send your $20.00 to Ron Erais (rerais@msn.com) or
Val Boras (vfbmdfrcpc@gmail.com) and coordinate the ticket exchange. If you do not want to attend the
event, please still consider buying a ticket to support our clubs!

You must have a ticket to enter the Venue.

Tickets will be available for purchase starting Friday June 16™.

Contact Selected Coaldale & Lethbridge Executive Members (contact via
DIRECT MESSAGE-Team Reach) or see them in Person

Coaldale Executive Lethbridge Executive

Tom Hopkins Klaus Witzke

Val Boras (vfbmdfrcpc@gmail.com) Ron Erais (rerais@msn.com]
Jean Spahmann Joe Rougeau

Kent Toone



